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I am strongly in favor of preserving Oregon’s mail-in voting system.   

 

I have lived in Oregon for over 20 years and have enjoyed this system.  It allows for 

efficient, easy, and secure voting for residents—many of whom would have difficulty 

getting time off work or other responsibilities to vote in person.  I believe it allows 

more Oregonians to voice their opinions in elections and should be maintained. 

 


